March 10, 1986 FP/SWC2:GHB

Dr. Archie Carr
Department of foology
223 Bartram mall
University of Plorida
Gaineaville, PL 32611

Dear Archie,

Enclosed are the assortment of 13 duplicate 35-mm slides from
my FIMD workshop presentation that you asked me to send for
your use at the forthcoming ocean disposal symposium. These
are the best I have on the Bubjlect, so T hope that will fulfill
Your neede. Good luek on your paper for this important
meeting. A pre-publication copy, when available would be most
appreciated,

use again at a later time, 20 I had them duplicated especially
for you. The cost came to £8.16, which T had to pay for
personally. Gramm-Pudman, you knowl 80 If you have the funds
to reimburee me, that would he apprecisted.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Gecrge H, Balazg
Zoclogist

Enclosure
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